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Dear City Council members,

I support exempting utilities from Ordinance 23-64. The sales tax will be used to fund projects
such as the River Balcony and an environmental learning space.

This taxes needs to pay for wants. The council can lessen the impact of this regressive tax on
those who are struggling by exempting utilities from it.

Sincerely,

Caroline Daykin
Ward 2
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